Meeting Minutes NH Public Works Association Board of Directors November 19, 2009 Athens Restaurant, Manchester NH

Attending: Jen Perry, Dave Lent, Rob Prud'homme', Peter Capano, Linsey Shaw, Kurt Blomquist, Carl Quiram

The September minutes were approved on a motion by Quiram seconded by Perry.

The October minutes were approved on a motion by Quiram seconded by Perry.

Dave described an award sponsored by the NH Engineering Societies for Excellence in Teaching. A \$100 donation to the award was approved on a motion by Quiram seconded by Perry.

Public Works Memorial "seed money" was agreed to in the amount of up to \$300 on a motion by Capano seconded by Prud'homme'.

Carl expressed a desire to recognize Catherine Schoenenberger for her efforts to help the Association over time as well as her work organizing Construction Careers Day held for the first time in September. The committee agreed with the sentiment with details to be worked out later.

Topics for next months meeting should include the NHPWA annual meeting in the spring. The reception given to the Sustainability session at the LGCs conference today indicates that that topic could be a good one. A date needs to be set.